
Friday 17th December 2021 
 

 

The Reception Round-up!  

Some of the lovely things we have been learning this 

week: 

We have had such a busy week! The children have enjoyed a 

fantastic panto workshop, Christmas lunch, Christmas party and 

lots of fun Christmas crafts and activities too. 

            

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

    

   
 

 

 

Phonics: 

Next term we will start by recapping all 

of the sounds taught so far, practicing 

initial sounds, writing words and reading 

and writing tricky words. After this we 

will be moving onto ‘digraphs’ – 2 letters 

that make a single sound. 

We have now learnt all Phase 2 sounds, 

and some Phase 3 sounds. 

 

  

 

 

 

                               

 

We would like to take this opportunity to say a huge THANK YOU 

for all of the cards and gifts we have received. We are incredibly 

grateful! We hope you all have a well-rested, healthy and 

enjoyable holiday break and we look forward to seeing you all in 

the New Year! 

PE next term: 

 

Tuesday both classes for PE with Mr 

Partridge from Warwick Prep. 

Wednesday Cherry class for Yoga. 

Friday Willow class for Yoga. 
 

 

 

What’s going in the New Year/notices/information: 

After Christmas we are going to be moving onto our new topic of ‘Changes’. Within this we will 

be looking at ourselves as babies, and how we have changed. Could your child please bring a 

photo of themselves as a baby, that you don’t mind being kept at school. Thank you! 

Wonderful Wellies: After Christmas Wonderful Wellies will remain on the same days as this 

term.   

Wellcomm: We will continue sending home the speech and language activity sheets that are 

the specific areas your child found tricky. Please work on them as home, we hope you have fun 

doing so! 

Zips: Please continue to encourage your child to be independent with doing their zips up. So 
many children have been trying so hard with this!  

 


